
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 9:00 a.m., Wednesday, June 5, 2024, the Local Agency 
Formation Commission of Santa Cruz County (LAFCO) will hold public hearings on the following 
items below.   
 

• “Reclamation District No. 2049 Dissolution”: The Commission will consider the 
dissolution of the reclamation district located north of Holohan Road, east of Green Valley 
Road, south of Paulsen Road, and west of Highway 152. The District’s service area is 
completely surrounded by the Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency (PVWMA), as 
shown below. The proposed dissolution does not affect property taxes nor does it change 
the land use designation of the subject properties. PVWMA will assume responsibility for 
drainage services if the dissolution is approved and finalized. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

• “BCFPD Station Parcel Extraterritorial Service Agreement” with CSA 7: Consideration 
of an extraterritorial service agreement request for a single parcel owned by the Boulder 
Creek Fire Protection District to receive sewer services from County Service Area 7. The 
proposal area is located north of Fallen Leaf Drive, east of Empire Grade, west of Big Basin 
Way/Highway 236, and south of Jamison Creek Road. If approved, the ESA would be in 
compliance with GCS 56133(a) and will be used as a precursor for annexation in the near 
future.  
 

• Service and Sphere of Influence Review for County Service Area 57: Consideration of a 
service and sphere review for CSA 57. The CSA was formed in 2001 and provides 
stormwater drainage services to the unincorporated community known as Woods Cove. A 
full analysis will be conducted for this dependent special district. 

 
In compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), LAFCO staff is scheduled 
to prepare a Categorical Exemption for the proposals listed above. Instructions for members of 
the public to participate in-person or remotely are available in the Agenda and Agenda Packet: 
https://santacruzlafco.org/meetings/. During the meeting, the Commission will consider oral or 
written comments from any interested person. Maps, written reports, environmental review 
documents and further information can be obtained by contacting LAFCO’s staff at (831) 454-
2055 or from LAFCO’s website at www.santacruzlafco.org. LAFCO does not discriminate on the 
basis of disability, and no person shall, by reason of a disability, be denied the benefits of its 
services, programs or activities. If you wish to attend this meeting and you will require special 
assistance in order to participate, please contact the LAFCO office at least 48 hours in advance 
of the meeting to make arrangements.  
 
 
 
 
Joe A. Serrano 
Executive Officer 
Date: May 14, 2024 
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